Providence, Lenore

Subject: FW: [External] Application No. A130/20

From: Lynda Wllson_
Sent: February-02-21 8:43 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Application No. A130/20

Attention: Office of the City Clerk - Committee of Adjustment
Letter of Support Re: Variance Application

| would like to submit my support of the Variance Application presented on behalf of the North Toronto Cat Rescue. |
have volunteered at the cat shelter for two years and have been a financial supporter for going on ten years. During my
association with North Toronto Cat Rescue (NTCR) | have witnessed the tireless efforts of everyone involved to save,
rehabilitate and re-home countless animals that would otherwise be euthanized or left to fend for themselves in dire
circumstances.

The NTCR shelter is well run and well maintained. Each animal is attended to, and the premises thoroughly cleaned,
twice daily. The shelter provides a service to the local area and the wider community by providing homes for stray and
surrendered cats, thereby reducing the number of cats living and reproducing on the streets. All cats taken in by NTCR
are spayed or neutered before being re-homed - again helping to reduce the population of unwanted animals.

NTCR is dependent upon volunteers and financial donations. The fact that the shelter has survived for so many years is a
testament to the number of people in our society who care deeply for animals, and who are willing to give their time
and money to make a difference.

It is my opinion that North Toronto Cat Rescue provides a very real service to the community and is worthy of support.
Yours sincerely,

Lynda Wilson
Markham, Ontario



